
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (9489 0090 0027 6022 2467 05) 

September 19, 2017 

Mr. Jason Henson 
C&H Hog Farms, Inc. 
HC 72 Box 2 
Vendor, AR 72683 

Re: Permit No.: 5264-W; AFIN: 51-00164; 

Dear Mr. Henson: 

The Department is continuing to review your permit application. The Director is requesting that 
you submit the following supplemental information. We ask that you provide this information to 
the Department no later than ninety (90) days from the date of this letter. This information is 
necessary to continue the processing of your application. 

1. Provide all Geological Site Investigations performed for this facility. 
2. Provide the Construction Plans for the waste management system for this facility. 
3. Provide the As-Built Construction Plans of the waste management system for this 

facility. 
4. Provide the following documentation to supplement the Nutrient Management Plan 

(NMP): 
a. A list of the nearest waterbodies, including all nearby streams, for all land 

application sites listed in the NMP. The list shall include the name of the 
waterbody and the distance to all relevant land application sites. 

b. Maps for all land application sites with updated buffers. These buffers shall be in 
accordance with APC&EC Regulation 5.406, which includes a 100-foot buffer (in 
all directions) for streams including intermittent streams, ponds, lakes, springs, 
sinkholes, rock outcrops, wells and water supplies. In addition, the buffer from the 
Mount Judea sport complex shall be updated to reflect a 500-foot buffer from that 
complex. 

c. An updated list of available acreage by site and the total available acreage based 
on these updated buffers. 

5. Provide documentation of the status (closed, active, etc.) of any well located within 
1,500-feet ofthe facility's storage ponds. 

6. Provide a comprehensive Operation and Maintenance Plan for the pond levee, including 
but not limited to an inspection schedule. 
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If you find that you are unable to meet the deadline, you may request a reasonable extension in 
writing. A written extension request must be received before the deadline, and may be sent by 
certified mail addressed to the Engineering Supervisor of the Permits Branch of the Office of 
Water Quality, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317, or by email to 
water-permit -application@adeg. state.ar. us. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact Katherine Me Williams at (50 1) 682-0651 or by email at 
mcwilliamsk@adeg.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

Caleb J. Osborne 
Associate Director 
Office of Water Quality 

cc: Electronic Files 
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